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Section 440.910  Methods of Receiving Fraud Allegations

a)	The Office of the Auditor General shall operate a toll-free telephone hot line for the public to report allegations of fraud in the executive branch of State government  [30 ILCS 5/2-15].

b)	Fraud allegations should be reported:

1)	by toll free telephone to the Auditor General's Hotline at 
855-217-1895 or (TTY) at 888-261-2887; or

2)	by submitting the on-line form on the Auditor General's website at www.auditor.illinois.gov.

c)	Fraud allegations may also be reported by U.S. Mail to Fraud Hotline, Auditor General's Office, 740 E. Ash St., Springfield, Illinois 62703.

(Source:  Added at 36 Ill. Reg. 8246, effective May 18, 2012)
